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 WELCOME NEW MEMBERS
 We are pleased to welcome the following new 
members to CCC:
 • Lynn Pullyblank
 • Eric & Heather Amorese
 • Gary Foos
 • Mike & Olivia Rogers
 • Mike & Sherri Valentino
 • Mike Wood
 • Dee Sauerhafer
 • Paul Gardner
 • Kevin & Brandi Koch

 We hope you can join us for Ernie’s Party and 
meet the CCC membership.

CONDOLENCES
 Long time member James Heffer passed away 
on August 17. Jim was a Korean War veteran. He 
will be greatly missed.

EVIL ERNIE TOURNAMENT
 Be sure to sign-up for the Evil Ernie Clambake 
Scramble on October 1st. Sign-up in the golf shop.

CONGRATULATIONS!
 Congratulations to the winners of the CCC 
2017 Men’s Club Championships:
 • Aaron Woods - Club Champion
 • John Piccarreto - First Flight
 • Steve Reidmiller - Second Flight

 Congratulations to the winners of the 2017 
CCC Ladies Club Championships :
 • Laurie Baron - Club Champion 
 • Yvette Green - First Flight
 • Susan John - Second Flight

You’re Invited!

The CCC membership is cordially 
invited to attend a cocktail party on 

Saturday September 30th 
from 5-7 PM in the main dining 
room to celebrate Ernie Baker’s 

decades of service to CCC. 
Please come and wish Ernie well in 
his semi-retirement and thank him 
for his leadership as superintendent 

for the past 30+ years.

Please RSVP to Jason 
in the Pro Shop.
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 Congratulations to the winners of the 2017 
Legion Tournament in honor of Bob Weitzel: Paul 
Estabrooks, Randy Shaffer, Steve Ludlum, & Steve 
Reidmiller.
 Congratulations to the winners of the CCC 
Fall Festival Tournament held September 8-10 
2017: Aaron Gieseke and Austin Gieseke.

2017 CCC Ladies Club Champions Yvette Green (left), 
Laurie Baron, and Susan John

From left : Paul Estabrooks, Randy Shaffer, Steve Ludlum, 
& Steve Reidmiller

Aaron & Austin Gieseke

Aaron Woods, 2017 CCC Club Champion

John Piccarreto (left) and Steve Reidmiller
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 Congratulations to Senior Club Champion: 
George Parry.

Winners of the September 15th Scotch Tournament

 FLOWER POWER PARTY
 A thank you party for the Flower Power Team  
was held on September 17th. A fabulous lobster 
& steak dinner was prepared by Sherri along with 
raffle prizes to the Pro Shop as a thank you to the 
Flower Power members. We would welcome new 
recruits in 2018. Please consider joining the team 
& adopting a garden in memory of a loved one, to 
recognize a business, or for the joy of gardening.
 Congratulations to Flower Power Tournament 
winners, George and Sandy Parry.

George and Sandy Parry, 
Flower Power Tournament Winners

George Parry, Senior Club Champion, standing next to 
his and Sandy’s beautiful flower garden

FINAL SCOTCH TOURNAMENT
 The last Scotch of the season was held on 
September 15th and was a huge hit with summer-
like temps. Congratulations to the team of Sears 
- Agresti- Lynn- Green/Wood who shot an unprec-
edented 26! The turkey dinner by Sherri was a 
fabulous fall treat.


